
Strive Think Act Respect: Shine 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Norton Star           15
th
 July 2019 

A word from Mrs Farren…  
 

This is always a busy time of year but such great fun! The junior production of ‘Joseph ‘was 
just incredible and we are so proud of the pupils for their acting, singing and their courage 
to perform on stage. If you didn’t get the chance to see it, you will get a snippet at merit 

assembly.  
 

On Friday the 19th (6-7.30 pm) it is the leavers’ disco. This is a disco for all Norton pupils, not 
just year 6 so do please come along. 

 
Have a wonderful weekend. 

Mrs Farren and Team Norton 
 

Outstanding payments 
Thank you to those who have already settled 

outstanding payments. 
Invoice reminders and debt letters will be sent 
home on Monday. Please check book bags. 

F.O.N.S News 

 

Leavers Disco  

Fri 19th July,  

6-7.30pm.   

All children welcome. 

 

 

Reminder: please return any Junior Play 

DVD or photo orders with payment to 

school asap 
 

Christian Value: 
 

 On the website: Social/ Emotional: In book bags: 

Celebration Corner!  

 

We are all Norton Stars, but a special 
*well done* to all those who have 
been noticed shining especially 
brightly this week and received their 
award in Sharing Assembly. 
 

     

End of year reminders 
 

Before and After School Club 
Term 6 invoices will be sent out on Friday 19

th
 July 

 
Dinner money 

Please keep all accounts up to date and clear any 
debts by Friday 19th July. Year’s 3 - 5 credits will be 

carried forward to September.  
 

Universal Free School Meals 
UNIFSM will finish for Year 2 pupils at the end of this 
term. Letters with login details have been sent home. 
If you cannot pay on line, please call into school for a 

barcode letter. 
 

NLL 
Please settle all term 6 invoices. 

 
 

Lost property 
 

Please check the lost property table that will be in the 
playground for anything you are missing. 

Unclaimed items will be donated to the FoNS second 
hand uniform sale at the end of term. 


